
 
 

City of Rockford Public Hearing Notice 
Planning and Zoning Commission  

7 p.m., Thursday, June 9th, 2022  

 
 

 

The City of Rockford’s Planning and Zoning Commission will conduct a Regular Meeting at 

approximately 7:00 p.m. on Thursday, June 9th, 2022 in the Council Chambers at the Rockford 

City Hall, 6031 Main Street, Rockford, MN 55373. 

 

The purpose of the hearing is to review and consider an application initiated by Ben Kivisto on 

behalf of owner Natalie Kivisto.  The subject site is located at 5920 Tower Street Rockford, MN 

55373 PID# 113-500-292103 and the request is to allow a Condition Use Permit and Variance to 

allow a secondary dwelling unit available for rent within an existing single family dwelling.   

 

A description and plans for this site will be available for review during normal business hours at 

City Hall, or by contacting City staff at (763) 477-6565.  

 

The public is invited to provide input or ask questions.  Written comments should be submitted 

to City Hall no later than noon on June 3rd, 2022 at the address above or emailed to 

amym@cityofrockford.org.  Please note that all correspondences received will be made part of 

the agenda for the above referenced meeting.  If you require special accommodations, please 

contact City Hall one week prior to the public hearing. 

 
Amy McNellis 

 

Amy McNellis 

Deputy Clerk  

(763) 634-8770 
 

*Published in the May 19th, 2022 edition of the Crow River News  

*Posted May 16th, 2022  

 


